
 

 

Newsletter Term 4 Week 1 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
THURSDAY 18TH OCTOBER 2018 

 
 
 

Governing Council Meeting 

Monday  22nd October 7.00pm 

 

Kindy Transition Parent 
Information  

Tuesday 23rd October 3.30pm 

 

Yr 7 Errappa Camp 

Wednesday 24th to Friday 26th 
October 

 

Primary School Assembly 

Thursday 25th October 2.45pm 

 

Yr 12 Breakfast 

Friday 26th October  

 

Yrs 7-9 Tag Rugby Carnival 
Jamestown October 31st 

 

 
 

Early Dismissal 

Tuesday 23rd October 2.20pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Primary News 
 

I would like to mention our Primary production of 
“The Climb” which was held on the last Thursday of 
Term 3. What a great night it was!  We are 
extremely proud of the students and their 
involvement on the night and a huge thankyou to 
Jane Crawford, Rob Sanders, Russell Glayde, Cathy 
Miller, Jenni Caldwell, Emma Bennett and Ebony 
Rodda for their work in making the performance run 
as smoothly as it did.  
 

Welcome to Term 4. While some see this term as a 
wind down term, we believe it is very important for 
our children to continue working hard to 
consolidate what they have learnt and prepare for 
their transition in week 9 this term. Term 4 is going 
to be an extremely busy term for staff and students 
alike.  
 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome Emma Waters and Roweena Menz who 
will be working two days a week as SSO’s in the primary classrooms.  

 

Our primary assemblies will continue to be held each fortnight underneath the 
shelter in the primary school. These assemblies are to celebrate student success 
and also share learning that has been happening in the classroom. Our Primary 
SRC leaders Rydah C and Carly P will host these assemblies.   
 
The dates for our assemblies are: 
 

Week 2   –  Thursday 25th October @ 2.45pm 
Week 4   –  Thursday 8th November @ 2.45pm 
Week 6   –  Thursday 22nd November @ 2.45pm 
Week 8   –  Thursday 6th December @ 2.45pm  
Week 9   –  Friday 14th December @ 1.30pm  
  (whole school assembly held in the gym to celebrate end of year) 

Share the Positives:  
Well done to the Kindy and Primary School students and staff on  the School performance held 

on Thursday 27th of September.   



 

 

On the last day of Term 3 we held an assembly. Congratulations to all award winners.  
 
R/1: 9ŘŘƛŜ tΣ WŀŎƪ . 
2/3/4: hƭƛǾŜ {Σ ½ŀƭƛ wΣ !ƴƴƛŜ DΣ 9ǘƘŀƴ ! 
5/6: {Ƙŀȅƭŀ !Σ YŀŘŜƴ DΣ /ƘƭƻŜ CΣ .ŀȅƭŜȅ 5Σ !ǎƘƭȅƴ Y 
Student Shout outs: .ŜǊƴƛŜ {5Σ LȊȊȅ 5Σ WŜƳƳŀ DΣ aƛƭƭŀ wΣ 
LǎŀōŜƭƭŜ .Σ WŀŎƪ .Σ tŀǘǊƛŎƪ ½Σ !ƴƴƛŜ D 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mathletics: IŜƴǊȅ ½Σ .ŜǊƴƛŜ {5Σ ½ŀƛŘŜƴ ±5²Σ 
 .ƛƭƭȅ !Σ IŜƴƭŜȅ {Σ WƻŜ tΣ ½ŀƴŘŜǊ aΣ ½ŀƭƛ w   Adelaide Choir: ¢Ŝǎǎ WΣ aŀǝƭŘŀ ±5²Σ .ŀȅƭŜȅ 5Σ {ŎŀǊƭŜǧ W 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A weekly challenge will be put in each newsletter to solve as an individual or family. If you would like to participate 
please bring your answers to Miss Schmidt before the next week’s newsletter. The answer will be in next week’s 
newsletter.  
 

Week 1 Numeracy Challenge 
 

 
 
 
 !ǊǊŀƴƎŜ ǘƘŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ м-т ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƴƻ ƭƛƴŜ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƴƎ ǘǿƻ ŎƻƴǎŜŎǳǝǾŜ 
ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΦ  

 

 
 
 
 
Tamara Schmidt,  

R-6 Primary Coordinator 

 

Kindy News 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
We came back from holidays with the wonderful news that Marianne has won 
the position of Preschool Director at Booleroo Centre and Melrose Early 
Learning Centres for the next 5 years. We look forward to having some 
consistent leadership into the future.  
 

We had a great first day playing outside on Tuesday, we even got a bit damp! 
We continued to dig in the big hole in our sandpit that had been done over the 
holidays. 
 
 

Kindy and Rural Care Staff 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

Community News 

Booleroo Centre Swimming Pool AGM 

This will be held on Thursday the 1st of November, 7pm in the swimming pool clubrooms. Please come along and 
support the pool, all welcome.  Apologies to Nic Carey on 0417 845 875 or via Facebook Page. Thank you from the 
committee. 

 
 

BMW Under 13s Cricket  

For those interested in playing cricket this season, training will be held on Thursdays straight after school on the 
school oval. Trainings will commence on the 18th of October with the first game on Friday the 19th of October. For 
more details, contact Greg Peacock 0427 537009. 

 
FUN and FAST—Junior Blasters Cricket  - Ages 5-7  60 min 

Learn new skills including catching, throwing and teamwork 
Running over 6 Friday sessions – 3 sessions Term 4 and 3 sessions Term 1 2019 
Beginning Friday 19th October at 4:30pm, Melrose School Oval 
$75 – includes a Junior Blasters Pack (t-shirt with name on it and bucket hat with your choice 
of Big Bash team colours, bat & ball, personalised bat sticker sheet & progression tracker).    
To register go to www.playcricket.com.au  (search for Melrose and choose Wilmington/
Melrose Cricket Club). 

 

 

Booleroo Centre District School 

2018 MAGAZINE ORDERS FORM 

$35 per Magazine (GST incl) 
 

PLEASE RETURN ORDERS & PAYMENT TO M.WATERS BEFORE  FRIDAY 9TH NOVEMBER 2018 
 

Student Name:   ___________________________________________ 
 

No. of Magazine required:  _______ 
 

Payment enclosed/ paid by QKR  (please circle)  $________ 

 School News 
 

SAPSASA News 

Congratulations to Henry & William Hall who 
participated in the 2 day SAPSASA Golf tournament 
in Adelaide recently. 

 

SAPSASA Athletics was held earlier this week at SA 

Athletics Stadium. Izzy Dawson, Carly Prosser, 

Sophie Orrock, Henry Hall & Colby Peacock were 

selected to compete against other students from all 

over the state. 

Kate Fitzgerald, SAPSASA Coordinator 

http://www.playcricket.com.au/


 

 

 


